
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

     Senator Gibson News 
           June 2017            

 

 
 

Senator Gibson  

 4944 John Street, 

Beamsville, L0R 1B6 

P (905) 563-7431 
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Principal 

Mr. Simon Hancox 

 

Vice Principal 

Mrs. Kelly Phillips 

Important Dates 

 
June 5 - SOM Assemblies 

Gr. 1-8 
June 7 - Kindergarten  

SOM Assembly 
June 8  
Jump Rope for Heart   
Special Olympics 
June 8,15,22  
Grade 3 Swim to Survive 
 
June 9 – PA DAY 
 
June 12-16 
Gr. 7/8 to Camp Wanakita 
June 14  
Grade 2-5 to Sawmill Golf 

Course 
June 20 
 Parent Volunteer Tea 
June 21 -CANADA SINGS! 
June 22 
 Kindergarten Open   
June 27th  
 Grade 8 GRAD 
June 28 – Report Cards 

Home & Year End 
Assembly 

June 29 – Last Day of 
classes for students! 

 
Happy Summer 

 

A message from the office… 

 Dear Senator Gibson Families, 
 
It’s  hard to believe another school year is coming to an end. We certainly have lots to celebrate!  

There are many people we would like to thank for their part in creating a successful year Senator Gibson. First and 

most importantly are the students whose efforts and enthusiasm for learning make our jobs so much easier.  

The dedication of our teachers is second to none. Thank you for going above and beyond for all students. To our 

wonderful parents, guardians and families, thank you for sharing your children with us and for helping to make 

our school community so awesome. Our School Advisory Council has supported and organized many great 

activities that have enhanced student learning this year. Thank you so much for your hard work and dedication. 

Your efforts are very much appreciated. Lastly, our gym looks amazing! We thank our community partners for 

helping us to make our vision a reality.   
As always, we thank all of you for your continued support in helping to make Senator Gibson a great place to learn 
and grow. We wish all of our students, staff and families a wonderful, relaxing summer break! 
 
Sincerely,  
Mr. S. Hancox and Mrs. K. Phillips 

                                                                                                                     
 

May and June Assemblies     
Our May Student of the Month Assembly will be held June 5th beginning with our primary students at 8:45am, followed by 
our junior students at 9:20am and our intermediate students at 9:45am. Parents are welcome to attend 
 
Our Year End Assembly will be held on June 28th at 9am. We will be celebrating our June Students of the Month as well as 
recognizing achievements of other Senator Gibson students. Please feel free to join us!  
 
  
 



  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CANADA SINGS Concert! - June 21 @ 11 a.m. and 6 p.m. 
 
We invite you to come and see a great performance by all students in 
grades 1-6 and a select number of students in grades 7/8.  All of the 
classes have worked really hard to create a great Canadian show for you!     
 
COSTUMES: With the exception of a few students who have talking parts, 
all students are asked to dress up in Canada's colours of red and white.  
(Please no headbands with flags because they will block out the kids in the 
rows behind).  Parents are also welcome to dress in red and white and join 
in on Canada’s celebration.   

 
ARRIVAL TIME FOR EVENING SHOW:  We do not want the gym to 
overheat, so we will not be letting anyone into the school until 5:30pm. 
Students can arrive at the same time as their parents. Please do not 
arrange to pick your child up once they have performed. Everyone is asked 
to stay until the end of the show. 
 
We are asking for donations of non-perishable food items to support our 
local community care. Please drop them off in the bins provided as you 
enter the gym. Thank you     
 
If you  have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Blaney or Mrs. 
Moyer. 

 

                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                       

 

Jump Rope for Heart  
 

Senator Gibson’s Jump Rope for Heart event will be held 
this month on Thursday June 8th.  Don't forget to raise 
funds on-line or with the pledge envelope sent home and 
return them before the event to ensure prizes arrive 
before the end of school. It is for such a great cause! 
 

In the past, our school has raised over $10, 000! Let’s raise 
money while promoting being active and heart healthy 
 

                                                   
                 

                                         

School Advisory Council 
 

We look forward to our next SAC meeting on September 26, 
2017. All are welcome to attend and babysitting will be 
available. 
  

 

Parent Volunteer Tea                              
 
Thank you so much to all our volunteers who dedicate their time  
throughout the school year to help make Senator Gibson great! 
Classroom helpers, class trips, library, book fairs, track and field, 
school dances, assemblies, special lunch days, spirit days…all of 
these would not be possible without your help. Please join us on 
June 20th in our school gym at 2pm for our Parent Volunteer Tea.  
We ask that you return the attached RSVP so that we can plan 
accordingly. We look forward to seeing you then 
 

 
 
 



                                                                                  

Congratulations to our May 
‘I Matter’ Students of the Month! 

 
Grade 1       Grade 2    Grade 3    Grade 4 
Brook K.    Kieran H.    Braxton G.     Sawyer J. 
Harry D.    Adriana R.    Hayden K.    Gavin D.  
Lucas E.     Liliana B.    Kingston H.    Ty K. 
Riley D.     Ava P.     Laila T.    Kolton K. 
Cole K.         Mya B.     Matthew S. 
               Cara T.  
               Peyton L. 
 
Grade 5    Grade 6    Grade 7    Grade 8 
Jesse R.     Nathan A.    Emma C.    Peter S. 
Jacob B.    Denzell C.    Annie E.     Jack O. 
Kaitlyn Y.    Maya K.    Noah O.    Hailey L. 
Connor K.    Anjelica M.    Madison V. 
Ryan G.    Hailey B.     Abby C. 
     Pavan A.  

                         



  

                                          

Sports at Gibson! 
  

DSBN Track Meet 
Track and Field was a huge success! The rain finally stopped and allowed for a 
beautiful, fun day for our Grade 3-8 students. Congratulations to all of our Gibson 
athletes who qualified for the DSBN Track Meet which takes place next Wednesday, 
June 7th at Niagara Olympic Club. All students who qualified should be extremely 
proud of their accomplishments qualifying for this very prestigious event with the 
top athletes from all of DSBN. Go GATORS! 

 
Gibson Gator Rugby 
 
Congratulations to the following members of our Gator Rugby team: Peter S., 
Mathijs D., Connor R., Michael C., Justin D.M., Braeden B., Aiden T., Hayden B., 
Nolan D., Bianca F., Marin G., Chloe S., Karla V., Emma Lee S., Jessica E., Hailey V., 
Natalee L. Practice: Coral L., Carlie E. Manager: Ryan B.  Our team will be 
competing in the DSBN Tournament on Friday, June 23rd @ Westpark soccer field in 
St. Catharines. Good luck! 
 

Rankin Run 
We had a team of 30 staff, students and Senator Gibson family members join us for 
the Rankin Run in St. Catharines on May 27th.  We are proud to share that, together 
we raised over $300 in donations! A great day was had by all! Looking forward to 
an even greater turn out next year 
 

                                                   
                                          
 
 
 

ME to WE at Senator Gibson 
                                                            
Thank you to all of our Me to We Club members 
for their commitment to fundraising, organizing 
events for our school and helping others in our 
community.   We would also like to thank all 
students, staff and the Gibson community for 
their support with our Me to We initiatives. 
Together we make Senator Gibson a great place 
to learn and grow! 
 
We would also like to congratulate and recognize 
our grade 8 graduating Me to We 
members.  Emily Lepp, Nathan Boogers, Davis 
Grocott, Elijah Wilts have been actively involved 
with Senator Gibson’s Me to We Club since grade 
4.  Their dedication and leadership has been 
greatly appreciated. We know that our 
graduating students will continue to inspire and 
positively impact their community through their 
actions and intent on changing the world. 

  
Mrs. Pitre and Mrs.  Nicitopoulos  

                             
 
 
 

 

                     



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
    

Senator Gibson Garden Club 

 

Last fall the town of Lincoln 
provided each school with the 
Canada 150 red and white 
tulip bulbs, and we graciously 
accepted and planted them. 
Last month we were 
presented with a 
commemorative garden 
trowel by the Canada 150 
Town of Lincoln committee 
when they bloomed. We look 
forward to seeing them blo om 
for many years to come each 
spring! 
Thank you to our Garden Club 
members for helping to make 
our school beautiful 
 



  
 

     
 

Senator Gibson staff and students invite you to our 
Parent Volunteer Celebration 

Tuesday, June 20th at 2:00 p.m. in the gym 
 

Kindly RSVP by June 16, 2017 
 

_______________________ will be attending the Volunteer Celebration. 
_______________________ is unable to attend the Volunteer Celebration. 

 
 



 
 
 
                                                      

                           
                                                                  

                                     
 

 

Our Kindergarten Open H ouse will be held on June 22 nd from 4 - 6:15 pm. O ur 

junior kindergarten students  and families  who will be joining us in Septembe r  

will hav e the opportunity to ride the school bus  (no children under 3 please) , 

visit our kindergarten classrooms and outdoor learning space, and meet with 

our kindergarten  staff. We look forward to seeing  all you!   

 

 

 

 

                                                                                 
 

 

 

 



  

Summer HEAT 2017  

 
 
We are pleased to offer SUMMER HEAT, a primary Summer Learning Program, again this year. The 
program will run from Monday, July 10th to Friday, July 28th for students entering JK to grade 4 in 
the fall of 2017. Kindergarten Kick Start is for students entering junior and senior kindergarten in the 
fall, while Funshine Kids is for students entering grades 1, 2, 3 and 4. This three week program is 
entirely FREE, but space is limited so please be sure to register early. Registration can be done online 
and will open shortly. The program will begin at 8:15 a.m. with breakfast provided, and it will end at 
12:15 p.m. Students will be involved in a variety of learning opportunities throughout the morning, 
with a focus on literacy, numeracy and active living. We are excited about being able to offer this 
amazing program to our families.  
Check it out on the DSBN website at www.dsbn.org/summerheat  
 
Summer HEAT will be offered at the following sites: 
St. Catharines - Edith Cavell, Connaught, Lincoln Centennial, Harriet Tubman 
Thorold – Prince of Wales 
Welland - Diamond Trial, Princess Elizabeth 
Niagara Falls - Simcoe Street, Valley Way  
Port Colborne - De Witt Carter         
Fort Erie - Peace Bridge  
Ridgeway – John Brant         
Beamsville - Senator Gibson        
                                                        
 

 
 
 

http://www.dsbn.org/summerheat


Fight the bite! 
 
Ticks, mosquitos and rabid animals have no boundaries and can be a risk to you 
and your family when walking to and from school or work, waiting at the bus 
stop, family trips, and while playing in the yard at home or at the park. 
 
Protect yourself and your family from West Nile Virus: 
¶ Reduce standing water where mosquitoes breed 

¶ Cover up, wear long sleeved shirts, long pants, hats socks and shoes 

¶ Repair any damaged window screens 

¶ Use insect repellants containing DEET or Icardin (follow manufacturer’s instructions) 

Reduce the risk of Lyme disease: 
¶ Wear light coloured clothing to help spot ticks 

¶ Use insect repellants containing DEET or Icardin (follow manufacturer’s instructions)   

¶ Check yourself, your children and pets for ticks after being outdoors 

¶ Cut your grass and dispose of leaf litter where ticks can live 

Prevent rabies: 
¶ Vaccinate your pets 

¶ Do not feed or approach any wild, stray or strange animals 

¶ Do not trap, transport, keep or pet any wild animals 

¶ Do not try and nurse sick animals back to health 

 
 
Presently, all of these diseases exist in Niagara.   
For more information, contact Niagara Region Public Health. 905-688-8248 ext. 7767 or 1-888-505-6074 
 
 


